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[bookmark: _GoBack]County Line Apple Tomorrow is our trip to the orchard!!!  Please remember to send in a sack lunch (no lunch bags because they have to carry them all day) and wear tennis shoes!  Please have the kids wear our class t-shirts for the trip!!!  

Be an Individual Day Friday our class is going to have “Be An Individual Day”. This is where we wear all our favorite clothing items together even if they do not match!!! Here are suggestions…2 different shoes, lots of patterns in clothing, dissimilar socks, etc.  Be creative and be an INDIVIDUAL!  Please no hair coloring or face paint.  

Pajama Drive Our classroom is sponsoring a Pajama Drive to help the children and families who have lost everything in the hurricanes.  We will be collecting NEW pajama the entire month of September.  If you are able, please send in a pair or two.  Thank you in advance!

Email Please email me at heather.muzek@rcsc.k12.in.us .  The Remind email isn’t reliable.  Thanks!

Reading Logs Due on Friday!

Tic-Tac-Toe Due on Friday!

Doubles Rap Please send in a pair of sunglasses and a ball cap for a fun Math Doubles Rap we will be starting after the field trip.  Thanks

Progress Reports These will be coming home on Friday.  If you have any questions, feel free to let me know.  heather.muzek@rcsc.k12.in.us

SeeSaw  If you have a grandparent or close friend of your child’s who might be interested in their day to day school activities, sign them up for SeeSaw!!!  In the past, grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc have signed up and it was a wonderful way for them to “keep in touch”!  

Box Tops Please collect box tops for our classroom challenge from PTA all school year!

Stoplight Charts Please check and sign your child’s stoplight chart each night.  We will form a routine to fill out their agenda book daily, but they will be responsible for filling them out daily.  I will collect them on Fridays so they don’t come up missing over the weekend.  

School Treats Unfortunately we are no longer allowed to permit homemade treats at school.  Due to all the allergies and health concerns of our students the nutrition labels must accompany any treats you might bring to school for birthdays or parties.  Cupcakes and cookies are still fine to bring but we would encourage you to bring healthy snacks as well.  Some examples might be cheese and crackers, cereals, carrots and dip, etc.

Lessons of the Week – 
Reading Character/Questioning
Vocabulary Abdomen, Clever, Dainty, Pounce
Writing Sentence Stretching
High-Frequency Words A, Green, I, and See
Grammar Nouns for People, Animals, Places, and Things
Spelling Short A and Consonants M, S, SS, and T
Math Ready Math Lessons, IXL, Accelerated Math, Calendar, 50 in a Minute, Think Math, and Today’s Number

Have a Spectacular Week,                                                                                  Mrs. Muzek
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